
7/23/67 

Dear Mr. Huston, 

I have been waiting, anxiously, to hear more from you. 

If you have any misgivings about the present arrangements, 
I encourage you to send me what you have, by air, r.E,giatered, and 
to get in touch with Mr. William O'Connell, 4175 Stansbury Ave., 
Sherman Oaks, Calif. I have implicit faith in Bill. his phone is 
the one I gave you. 

Only the silent witness need have apprehensions. Once what 
he knows or can say is known, he is not ordinarily in jeopardy. 
It is only when he is silent, when his story is his alone, that 
he need fear, 

Registered mail must be kept under look and key at all 
times end a written record must be kept of everyone inside the 
postal service handling it. 

I am looking forward to hearing from you, to receiving what 
you now hove. 

Sincerely yours, 

Herold 'Neisberg 


